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Dear Editor, 

 
You have received my edited manuscript as titled below: 

 
Title:  TNF-alpha inhibitor therapy and fetal risk: A systematic literature review  

Authors: Renée M. Marchioni and Gary R. Lichtenstein 

Manuscript No: ESPS 825 / Review 

 

The manuscript has been updated according to the received suggestions as outlined: 

 

1. The abstract has been modified from structured to unstructured abstract with word 

count<200.  

2. Reference numbers for citations have been reformatted as superscripts throughout the text. 

3. PubMed and DOI citations have been provided for all references.  Supporting documentation 

(first page of reference) has been provided for each reference for which both PubMed and DOI 

numbers were not able to be obtained.  

4. The number of references for our review has been increased to over 100 references. 

5. Author citations have been modified in Table 1 as specified (example: Chambers et al [18] ). 

6. Table 1 has been submitted as a PDF that will be appropriately inserted into the designated 

section. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and consideration of our manuscript for the World Journal of 

Gastroenterology.  We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Renée Marchioni 


